
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Whitney Evanswhitney.evans@scchamber.net
CC: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Sherry Prioleausherry.prioleau@scchamber.net
Date: 12/14/2017 8:15:40 AM

Subject: Re: Jan. 23: bring the voice of business to your legislators

​Whitney, that's a session day, so it's always up in the air. Would he be able to speak? I'll be the only staff that 
attends.


From: Whitney Evans 
Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 11:58 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Catherine McNicoll; Sherry Prioleau
 
Subject: RE: Jan. 23: bring the voice of business to your legislators 
 
Hi Danny,

That’s great! We’ll mark him as attending for the reception. Please let me know if he will attend the entire event, and 
whether he will bring any staffers to the reception.

 

Thanks!

Whitney

 

Whitney Evans
Director of Programs & Events
 
e-mail:whitney.evans@scchamber.net
direct line: 803.255.2565
events on-site mobile:803.636.6735
 
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 1100
 
Columbia, SC 29201
 
www.scchamber.net
Event Cancellation Policy

  
The South Carolina Chamber of Commerce, the nation’s first 
state chamber to be Accredited with Distinction by the U.S. 
Chamber.
 
 

From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 8:45 AM
 
To: Whitney Evans 
Cc: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Fw: Jan. 23: bring the voice of business to your legislators
 

​Whitney, I'm not sure if we've RSVP'd, but LG Bryant looks forward to attending this event. What do you need 
from us? thanks
Danny

From: Catherine McNicoll
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Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 8:38 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Jan. 23: bring the voice of business to your legislators 
 
Please Advise

Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Whitney Evans [mailto:whitney.evans@scchamber.net] 
 
Sent: Friday, December 08, 2017 2:42 PM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office <LtGov@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Jan. 23: bring the voice of business to your legislators

Don’t miss out on this year’s Business Speaks!

At the Summit this week, the Chamber finalized our 2018 Competitiveness Agenda, and we’re not wasting any time 
before we take it to our state legislators. On January 23, we’ll host Business Speaks at the State House, a forum to 
hear from your elected officials about these issues, followed by a reception where you can engage with them and 
their staff members to share your thoughts.

Make plans to join us today – view our tentative agenda and register here!

Best regards,

Whitney
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